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Welcoming our
Two New ABAT’S

Rabia Zafar

We are excited to share that

our amazing therapist, Rabia,

has successfully passed her

ABAT exam! This

achievement is a testament

to her hard work, dedication,

and deep commitment to

providing exceptional care

for our children. Let's all take

a moment to congratulate

Rabia on reaching this

impressive milestone!

Fatima Zehra

We are excited to share the

wonderful news that our

dedicated therapist, Fatima,

has successfully passed her

ABAT exam! This remarkable

achievement is a true

reflection of her hard work,

passion, and unwavering

commitment to providing

the highest quality care for

our children. Please join us in

congratulating Fatima on

this well-deserved milestone! 



Current News

It was an immense honor to be invited by City School as a panelist for

the Early Years Summit 2025. I was privileged to share the stage with

some of the most influential and respected leaders, educators, and

experts in Pakistan. The opportunity to engage in meaningful

discussions on early childhood education alongside such a

distinguished group of professionals was both inspiring and

enlightening.

Being part of this prestigious event allowed me to not only contribute

my insights but also learn from the wealth of knowledge and

experience that the other panelists brought to the table. The summit

provided a platform for thought-provoking conversations and

collaborative efforts aimed at shaping the future of early education in

Pakistan. It was truly a memorable and enriching experience, one that I

will cherish as I continue to advocate for the importance of early

childhood development in our country.



Sports Day

Our Sports Day was a huge success, filled with energy,

excitement, and unforgettable moments! From

thrilling races to spirited team competitions, everyone

brought their A-game. It was a day of fun, friendly

rivalry, and incredible sportsmanship that brought our

community together. A big thank you to all the

participants, volunteers, and supporters who made the

day so special. We can’t wait for next year’s event!



Orange Day

This month, we had the vibrant and fun-filled celebration of

Orange Day! From wearing bright orange to engaging in

creative activities, our community came together to

embrace the warmth and energy that the color represents.

The day was full of joy, laughter, and a splash of creativity as

everyone participated in exciting events and shared their

passion for all things orange! 

It was a wonderful opportunity to celebrate unity, creativity,

and the spirit of togetherness. We couldn’t have asked for a

more colorful and cheerful day! 

Thank you for reading!



This Ramadan, the Umatter team

came together for a heartwarming

Iftar party filled with laughter,

reflection, and unity. From delicious

food to meaningful conversations,

the evening was a beautiful

reminder of the strength we share

as a team. Moments like these not

only nourish the soul but also

deepen the bonds we’ve built at

Umatter.

Iftar at Umatter


